Sent: 4/03/2025 9:08:02 AM
Subject: Stop 24/7 McDonald’s at Manly Vale

I have been a local Manly Vale resident for 25yrs and
strenuously object to the proposed McDonald’s
development in Manly Vale

The location will cause traffic chaos in an already congested area. I have witnessed on numerous
occasions the backlog of traffic that occurs in the nearby kfc restaurant where intersections
remain blocked for many traffic light sequences because of cars queuing in the kfc drive through.

Additionally, the character of MacDonald restaurants is certainly not in keeping with trying to
promote a community aesthetic that other town centres such as Dee why have been afforded.

| urge you to deny this development.
Kirsten Tully
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